No re-run planned

representatives last spring.

And, despite the fact that proper election procedures were not followed, the four coun- Council censure the ESA and cillors will keep their seats.

Investigating a complaint filled right after the election by ex-councillor Kevin Warner, president Jay Spark and last year's returning officer Mike Amerongen found the advertising and time allotted for submission of nominations were far below what is normally acceptable.

Council was told at its last meeting the advertising for nominations consisted of one strategically placed poster and a number of handouts. "This is what they considered normal procedure," said speaker John Ferris.

Only four nominations were submitted for last year's ESA elections, and consequently all four education seats were filled by acclamation.

Since a fair re-run of the election could not be held until this fall, the councillors were allowed to represent the ESA for the summer meetings.

Council did not call a re-run of the election at the meeting. "The Education councillors have very good records," said presi-

Students' Council has cendent Spark. "If we were to go and sured the Education Students' make the four members go Association (ESA) for failing through a by-election we would to follow proper procedures in be defeating our purpose of the election of their council encouraging student participation."

> It was moved Students' run future elections themselves if

any irregularities occur in the future.

President Spark later suggested a constitutional amendment so faculty association elections would have to be completed earlier, which would allow time for any necessary byelection in the same semester.

Dental chairman

Dr. William J. Simpson has department of dental clinical sciences within the Faculty of Dentistry at the University of Alberta.

acting chairman of the department since March of this year when the faculty became fully departmentalized The structural change was officially adopted in

Prior to joining the univerbeen appointed chairman of the sity's academic staff in 1965, he maintained a pevate practice in Niagara Falls, Ontario, for 14

Dr. Simpson, 56, had been studies concerning the gum pad relationship in newborn infants and the physiologic reactions of young children to the dental environment.

years. He recently completed

Fall Clearout **\$60** and up

The first annual Mitchener Park Field Day last weekend entertained crowds

Used Bikes & New Bikes

of children and was termed a great success by parents and organizers.

Mitchener Park is a residence for married U of A students.

High Country EDMONTON, Alta. 424-3352





STUDENTS' UNION BUILDING POTTERY WEAVING BATIK QUILTING STITCHERY SOFT SCULPTURE AND MUCH MORE

> register at Hubcraft Store SUB ARTS& CRAFTS OFFICE



9027 - 111 Avenue, (1/2 block west of Commonwealth Games Stadium)

8519 - 112 Street (across from U of A Hospital)

ADIDAS PATRICK PUMA TRETORN CONVERSE YONEX **PONY** NIKE **TIGER** BAUER TRED II

HOCKEY AND FOOTBALL SHIRTS, **JERSEYS** TEE SHORTS, SOCKS, SWEAT-SUITS, GYMBAGS, LACES, TRAINING SUPPLIES.

We also customize Tee shirts and Jerseys

Open for your convenience 9-9 Mon. Thru Fri. 9-6 Sat.

We guarantee Quality, Selection, and Service at competitive prices.



STUDENTS' UNION

dergraduate

Welcome Back!

The U of A Students' Council would like to make the following announcements.

- 1) The position of CKSR Director is vacant and a new Director will be selected at the end of September. For further information call Dale Somerville at 432-4236 or drop in to 259F SUB.
- 2) There are two (2) ve ancies on the D.I.E. (Discipline. Interpretation and Enforcement) Board. Applications and information are available in 259F SUB.
- 3) GENERAL FACULTIES COUNCIL has the follow-
- a) Committee on Admissions and Transfers 1 undergrad b) Parking Appeals Committee - 1 undergrad alternate
 - c) Radio & Television Committee 1 undergraduate
- d) Conference Funds Committee 1 undergraduate e) Undergraduate Scholarship Committee - 1 un-

and f) President's University Collections Committee - 1 undergraduate

For further information contact Guy Huntington at 432-4236 or drop in to 259 D SUB.

FRESHMAN INTRODUCTION WEEK 1977

Sept 12-17 will feature Beer Gardens, Corn Roasts, a Skateboard Tournament, Street Dance and several Cabarets. It will be a great week with your support.

Good Luck in the 1977-78 Academic Year. The SU Working for YOU